Inc. Village of Woodsburgh

JACOB HARMAN, DEPUTY MAYOR CARL CAYNE, TRUSTEE ALAN HIRMES, TRUSTEE SHIRA HOSCHANDER, TRUSTEE



MICHELLE BLANDINO, VILLAGE CLERK BRIAN S. STOLAR, VILLAGE ATTORNEY JUDAH LIBIN, TREASURER DENNIS FROMIGIA, BUILDING INSPECTOR

30 PIERMONT AVENUE • HEWLETT, NEW YORK 11557 TELEPHONE (516) 295-1400 • FACSIMILE (516) 295-1406

LEE A. ISRAEL, MAYOR

September 30, 2021

Dear Neighbors:

As always, I am pleased to advise that this month's meeting will be held on **Wednesday, October 6, 2021 at 7:30 p.m.** at Village Hall. We welcome your attendance and participation. In addition to our usual business, we will be having public hearings on several proposed laws related to special use permits and dumping within the village.

I am pleased to advise that the Village is now in the process of installing and upgrading our LPR camera system. In addition to the current locations around Woodsburgh, we will be adding additional locations as well to increase our coverage. The safety and well-being of our residents is a priority and this information led policing is on the forefront of this effort.

Now that school is back in session, we once again respectfully request that you please arrange with your gardener to cut back any shrubbery that may interfere with visibility, especially at corner intersections.

I hope you enjoyed your summer and look forward to seeing you on the 6th.

Very truly yours,

Lee A. Israel Mayor